
KingTel, Inc. 
P.O. Box 5416 
Lighthouse Point, FL 33074 

091 10/2003 

State of Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Blanca Bayo: 

This is in reference to docket number 030621. Over a year ago, KingTel, Inc. had 
updated its mailing address with the Florida Public Service Commission. Unfo~tunately, 
the commission happened to send the 2002 Regulatory Assessment Fee form to the 
former address, which was not the current address of the company at the time it was sent. 

As per my conversation With Ms.Paula Isler, I was advised to pay the fine plus the 
penalty and interest charges, which I have done so. Due to the fact that the Assessment 
fee form was sent to the wrong address, I would like to request the commission to dismiss 
this open docket against KingTel, Inc. If not, I would like to propose this: KingTel is 
willing to pay $500 dollars at the issuance of the co”ittee’s decision KingTel will pay 
$250 as soon as a decision is reached and will pay the remainder of the balance of $250 
within thirty (30) days from the first payment. For any questions, please feel free to 
contact me at 954-366-3 180; 754-366-033 1. 

Thanks, 

President. 


